
Ambassador Okada made a presentation at 

 “Disaster Management Symposium” in Tobago 

 

On October 13th, His Excellency Mitsuhiko Okada, Ambassador of Japan, 

attended the Disaster Management Symposium held by JCI West Indies at Tobago 

Heritage Park, Pigeon Point, Tobago. 

 

Ambassador Okada made a presentation titled “Lessons Learned from the Great 

East Japan Earthquake” and shared with representatives from Junior Chamber 

International in the Caribbean some of the lessons Japan learned from the 

catastrophic tsunamis. 
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